
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

March 5, 2023 
 

 

 
Hymn - #577 – Brethren, We Have Met to Worship   

Announcements 

Prayer 

Choir Song- Redeeming Grace  

Missionary Presentation 

Hymn - #427 – Jesus, I My Cross Have Taken     

Special Music ………………….Men’s Quartet 

Message …………………..........Joe Taylor 

Benediction 

 
 

    

 
Today 3/5         9:30 am      Joe & Hallie Taylor SS, AM, PM  

                         5:00 pm      Trustees’ Meeting 

                         6:00 pm      Evening Service/Communion 

Tues 3/7         12:30 pm      Grandma Friends Bible Study 

Wed 3/8           7:00 pm      Raymond & Leila Abou-Mekhael 

                                            AWANA/Car Check-in 

Fri 3/10            7:00 pm      Final AWANA Car Check-in 

Sat 3/11            8:00 am      Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

                       10:00 am      AWANA Grand Prix 

                         5:30 pm      PBC Teen & Young Adult Volleyball 

 

 

 

 

Sun 3/12           9:30 am       Barry & Cheryl Webb SS, AM, PM 

                         2:00 pm       Vindobona Nursing Home Ministry 

                         3:30 pm       Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry 

                         5:00 pm       VBS Dept. Head Meeting 

Tues 3/14           4-6 pm       FCA Open House 

Sat 3/18            8:30 am       Rooted & Grounded Teen Conference 

Sun 3/19           9:30 am       Chris & Laura Sanderlin SS, AM,  

                                             PM 

                             Announcements 
Special Speaker: We begin our mission’s emphasis month today with 

Joe Taylor. Joe and his wife Hallie are missionaries on deputation to 

Chile. Joe will be speaking in a combined Sunday school class, and 

the morning and evening services.  A love offering will be collected. 
 

Grandma Friends: The next grandma friends Bible study will be on 

Tuesday, March 7 at 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. See Bonnie Huffman 

for more information. They will be wrapping up their lesson on the 

book of Daniel.  
 

Special Speaker: Raymond Abou-Mekhael will be with us for our 

Wednesday night service on March 8 at 7pm.  Youth Group will join 

us in the auditorium.  Nursery is available and AWANA will still 

take place as usual.  A love offering will be collected. 
 

AWANA Grand Prix: The AWANA Grand Prix is to be held in the 

gym Saturday, March 11, beginning at 10:00 am. The car check-ins 

are during club on Wednesday, March 8 and one last check-in on 

Friday, March 10, 7-8:30 pm in the gym. Contact Nicole Pryor with 

any questions. 
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Our next meeting will be Saturday, 

February 11, 8:00 am in the FCA gym. We will be studying Book 6, 

Chapter 11 of E.M. Bounds on Prayer. All men and boys welcomed. 
 

Special Speaker: On Sunday, March 12, Evangelist Barry Webb 

will be speaking in a combined Sunday school class as well as the 

morning and evening services.  All children will begin SS in the 

auditorium. Mrs. Webb will be holding class for 4yrs up to 4th grade 

for children’s church and on Sunday evening. A love offering will be 

collected. 
 

Rooted & Grounded: On Saturday, March 18, from 8:00 am to 4:00 

pm we welcome the Rooted & Grounded and Steadfast & Secure 

Teen Bible Conference hosted by Bob Jones University.  Teens 7th 

grade and up can register at bju.edu/youth. The cost is $30 for teens, 

adults are free. Lunch and a T-shirt are included in the registration 

cost.  
 

                                     Happy Birthday  
Mar 6 Frank Bennici                                  Mar 8 Wayne Gaver    

Mar 7 Amanda Trietley                                      

                         

                                    Happy Anniversary 

 

                               Mar 10 Skip & Lois Young                          
                                                                                              

   Mar 5 Mar 12 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Muniz  Young 

Beginners – C. Briggs Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

James H. 

Karen H. 

Toddlers - C. Black Pearl A. Shelly G. 

NURSERY* 

Sunday School Tammie W. Elaine W. 

Morning Worship Tammie W. 

Elaine W. 

Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Evening Service Cairna M. 

Andie R.** 

Pearl A. 

Olivia L-W. 

Wednesday Tammie W. 

Hilary Y. 

Tammie W. 

Andie R. 
* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 

Missionary of the Week  
Jeremy & Caroline Dion— Papua New Guinea—In October, the 

church unanimously voted for Silas to become their assistant pastor. 

Over the past few months or so we have had over a dozen professions 

of faith! We have also had several church members give public 

testimony of repentance about sin that they were involved in. One of 

those men, Beri, has been away from the Lord and under church 

discipline for over 10 years. Recently, his wife, Julie made a 

profession of faith and the Lord used that to bring Beri to the point 

to where he was ready to repent. In May, our 3-year work permit, 

accompanying visas and the kids’ passports will all be due for 

renewal. There is only one government official that can do these 

passports, and they are in Port Moresby. Please pray for us that they 

would make themselves available more locally soon, as they 

sometimes do, so that we don’t have to fly our entire family to Port 

Moresby. 

 
 

 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving    $    11,720.11 $  305,147.97 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs     $       8,247.21 $  288,652.35 

Faith Promise Giving       $      1,400.00 $    25,685.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $         730.77 $    25,576.95 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday School      86      Sunday Morning       136 

Sunday Evening      56     

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for Feb 26, 2023 

Stewardship Report for Feb 26, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


